
Sunday, 03-31-24 

MATTHEW 21:1-11 

MATTHEW 27:1-25 

MATTHEW 28:1-10 

“From the Cry Hosanna, To the Shout Crucify Him” 
 
ZECHARIAH 9:9 

Rejoice greatly, O daughter of Zion; shout, O daughter of 
Jerusalem: behold, thy King cometh unto thee: he is just, 
and having salvation; lowly, and riding upon an ass, and 

upon a colt the foal of an ass. 
 
ZECHARIAH 9:9 
Rejoice greatly, O daughter of Zion; shout, O daughter of 

Jerusalem: behold, thy King cometh unto thee: he is just, 
and having salvation; lowly, and riding upon an ass, and 
upon a colt the foal of an ass. 

 
I CORINTHIANS 3:4 
For while one saith, I am of Paul; and another, I am of 

Apollos; are ye not carnal? 
 
MATTHEW 21:8-10 
And a very great multitude spread their garments in 

the way; others cut down branches from the trees, and 
strawed them in the way. And the multitudes that went 
before, and that followed, cried, saying, Hosanna to 



the Son of David: Blessed is he that cometh in the 
name of the Lord; Hosanna in the highest. 

 
MATTHEW 27:22-23 
Pilate saith unto them, What shall I do then with Jesus 
which is called Christ? They all say unto him, Let him be 

crucified. And the governor said, Why, what evil hath he 
done? But they cried out the more, saying, Let him be 
crucified. 

 
HOSEA 6:5 
Therefore have I hewed them by the prophets; 

 
ZECHARIAH 9:9 
Rejoice greatly, O daughter of Zion; shout, O daughter of 
Jerusalem: behold, thy King cometh unto thee: he is just, 

and having salvation; lowly, and riding upon an ass, and 
upon a colt the foal of an ass. 
 

REVELATION 5:9 
And they sung a new song, saying, Thou art worthy to take 
the book, and to open the seals thereof: for thou wast slain, 

and hast redeemed us to God by thy blood out of every 
kindred, and tongue, and people, and nation;  
 
REVELATION 5:10 

And hast made us unto our God kings and priests: and we 
shall reign on the earth.  
 



REVELATION 5:11 
And I beheld, and I heard the voice of many angels round 

about the throne and the beasts and the elders: and the 
number of them was ten thousand times ten thousand, and 
thousands of thousands;  
 

REVELATION 5:12 
Saying with a loud voice, Worthy is the Lamb that was 
slain to receive power, and riches, and wisdom, and 

strength, and honour, and glory, and blessing.  
 
REVELATION 5:13 

And every creature which is in heaven, and on the earth, 
and under the earth, and such as are in the sea, and all that 
are in them, heard I saying, Blessing, and honour, and 
glory, and power, be unto him that sitteth upon the throne, 

and unto the Lamb for ever and ever.  
    
REVELATION 7:11 

And all the angels stood round about the throne, and about 
the elders and the four beasts, and fell before the throne 
on their faces, and worshipped God, 

 
REVELATION 7:12 
Saying, Amen: Blessing, and glory, and wisdom, and 
thanksgiving, and honour, and power, and might, be 

unto our God for ever and ever. Amen. 
 

 



“From the Cry Hosanna, To the Shout Crucify Him” 
 

 
 
  
 

 
 

  

 
 

 


